S.P.S.A Member Meeting
8/8/2021

The meeting was called to order by President, Denise Schneider at 12:01pm. A list of members in
attendance is included with these minutes.

The minutes from the previous meeting were read by Secretary, Rebecca Murray. A motion to accept
the ‘minutes as read was made by Mike Vogt and seconded by Jim Fowler. Motion carried.

The financial report was read by President Schneider. Dave Love asked Denise about the “other
revenue. Denise explained what that was. A motion to accept the report as read was made by Mjke Vogt
and seconded by Jack Vida. Motion carried.

Jack Vida read the bell jar report. A motion to accept the report as read was made by Rebecca Murray
and seconded by Bryan Mattison. Motion carried.

There were 24 new member applications approved by the board.
Vicki Gregory gave the wellness report.
Rebecca Murray gave the entertainment report.

Denise explained that we are holding off on making our annual donations until she has the chance to
look at past paperwork. Ruth Siver mentioned not having the craft fair and flea market together in the
future. Vicki Gregory mentioned advertising at the Kallet Theatre again for future events. Jim Fowler
advised that we are now offering key fabs and or key cards for $4 a piece. Dave Love asked if there
was a way to get more members to attend the monthly meetings. Dave asked if we would consider
having the meetings with a free drink afterwards again. Denise advised that we are considering many
things. Dave also asked about switching the monthly meeting time. Denise advised that she will be
taking her time making these decisions. Dave asked about raising the cost of membership.

A motion to adjourn was made by Bryan Mattison and seconded by Rebecca Murray. Motion carried.
The meeting adjourned at 12:31pm.
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Respectfully submitted by:
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eb&cca Murray, Secretary



